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From: Rod Broadby 
Sent: Sunday, 7 January 2024 2:42 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Proposed Macquarie Point Stadium

Categories:

I am 86 years old, so I am unlikely to be affected by whatever decision is made, but because of the enormity of this 
proposed development I feel the people who are going to be locked into paying for it should be able to express their 
opinion rather than those wanting to be elected to parliament. I don't have a preference because I don't have enough 
information, but feel that two things should happen before an informed decision can be made, they are The MacPoint 
Precinct Plan and The Review of The Aboriginal Heritage Act (1975) be completed. For too long we have gone off half 
cocked and found ourselves "up the creek without a paddle". Please think long and hard about your decision. 
Regards, 
ROD BROADBY 




